Diana, Sherri A. (CDCINIOSHIEID! §CTR!
RS ﬁ

From: rkindelan@gardinermaine.com

Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 12:39 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSHI/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Rich Kindelan

Organization
Gardiner Fire and Ambulance Department

Email
rkindelan@gardinermaine.com

Address

6 Church Street
Gardiner, Maine 94345
United States

Comments

Please consider the formentioned update concerning SCBA Carbon Fiber bottles. In my opinion,
I find this reasonable due to the current regulations do not accomplish what they have set
out to do and that is increased saftey of the SCBA cylinder. Once again please consider my
opinion and request to allow this change to take place.

Respectfully
Lt. Rich Kindelan

GArdiner Fire Department
Gardiner, Maine, 04345




